
Scottish Government submission of 18 
January 2024 
 

PE2073/A: Ensure accurate information is used 
when issuing court summons 
  
The Citizen Participation and Public Petitions Committee has requested a 
response from the Scottish Government about the above petition. 
The petition relates to an area in which Scottish Government has no 
policy position or role, and which is an operational matter for the Crown 
Office and Procurator Fiscal Service (COPFS) and Police Scotland. 

We have been in touch with COPFS about the matter raised in the 
petition and they have confirmed they can provide a response to the 
Committee. 
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